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Dear Reception Class Parents & Carers
I am writing to update you on the staff absence in your child’s class. 
This week the class is being taught by Miss Scott on Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Mrs Gregory will teach them on Tuesday. Both Miss Scott and Mrs Gregory are experienced teachers who are known to us, and Mrs Gregory taught the Y1&2 class for a term before Miss Eade took over.
Each day the teachers will be supported by teaching assistants they are familiar with. This week Miss Whiteside, Miss Caile and Mrs Hardman will be taking on these roles.
I will update you further at the end of the week

Kind regards
John Birch
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Misson Primary School 4,

You already have your wings, we will help you fly &>~




